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CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF LAURENTIAN HILLS
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - PUBLIC WORKS

Wednesday 19 January, 2022 at 10:39 a.m.

CALL TO ORDER - The Committee of the Whole for Public Works met virtuaily on Wednesday
19 January, 2022 at 10:39 a.m.

Attendance:

Chairman: Deputy Mayor Anne Giardini
Vice Chairman: Councillor Brenda Blimkie
Members: Mayor John Reinwald

Councillor Bruce Boucher
Councillor John Hoyle

Also Present:

Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk Sherry Batten
Treasurer/Deputy Clerk Tammy Whalen
Superintendent of Public Works Scott Loos

DECLARATION OF PECUNIARY INTEREST

There were no declarations of pecuniary interest.

DELEGATIONS/PRESENTATIONS - None

ROADS

The Public Works Superintendent’s Report for December 202} and proposed work schedule for the
month of January 2022 were received and reviewed.

STREETLIGHTS - Councillor Blimkie asked for an update on the Chalk River rink lights that
that she had reported to staff as not working. Staff reported that arrangements to have the lights
repaired was done before Christmas and staff would follow up.

Clerk’s note: Staff has confirmed that the lights were repaired in December.

WATER AND SEWER - None

WASTE SITES - None

AIRPORT - None

OTHER BUSINESS - None

CLOSED SESSION - None

ADJOURNMENT - The meeting adjourned at 10:40 a.m.

Anne Giardini Clerk
Chairman



